From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 6/4/2014 8:03:39 AM

To: mpo6@cpuc.ca.gov (mpoé@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Call

Passed on the information. Feel free to call Tony when you need to.

You mentioned two incidents in Carmel besides the explosion. I recalled one as not the other. We did have an
incident before Carmel in Mountainview that was similar. T have people looking into information on a second
incident.

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977
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